
District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

PO Box 15020
Washington, DC 20003

November 11, 2023

Abraham Diallo
DDOT Ward 6 Community Liaison
Via email

Re: ANC6A Support for NOI 23-107-TESD, NOI 23-108-TESD and NOI 23-105-TESD

Dear Mr. Diallo,

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting1on November 9, 2023, our Commission voted
6-0-0 (with 4 Commissioners required for a quorum) to express our support for the above-referenced
Notices of Intent, which respond to three of the eight roadway segments requested by this Commission in
November 2021.2

● NOI 23-107-TESD to lower the speed limit from 25 to 20 mph on the 800-1400 blocks of East
Capitol Street (segments within ANC 6A). As an additional comment, we note that there are
currently no speed limit signs posted on East Capitol between 1st and 8th Streets, which we
request DDOT look into.

● NOI 23-108-TESD to lower the speed limit from 25 mph to 20 mph on North Carolina Avenue
NE between 13th Street NE and Constitution Avenue NE.

● NOI 23-105-TESD to lower the speed limit from 25 mph to 20 mph on 8th Street NE between
Florida Avenue and East Capitol Street.

Thank you for giving great weight to the recommendations of this Commission. Should you wish to
discuss this letter with the Commission, please feel free to reach out to me at 6A04@anc.dc.gov and our
Transportation and Public Space Co-Chairs at 6ATPSChair@gmail.com.

On Behalf of the Commission,

Amber Gove
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

2 https://anc6a.org/wp-content/uploads/ANC6A-support-for-installation-of-20-mph-signs-on-collector-streets.pdf

1 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on, anc-6a@googlegroups.com, and newhilleast@groups.io, at
www.anc6a.org, on Twitter (@ANC6A) and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag.
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